
ATTACHMENT 

  
The existing tower for WQHA received severe damage due to the impact of Hurricane 

Maria on September 20, 2017.  "Maria" was a near Category 5 hurricane that devastated all of 
Puerto Rico.  Since we submitted our station expenses to the FCC before the hurricane hit 
Puerto Rico, we did not include any expenses to replace or repair the tower.  The destructive 
ferocity of the storm that hit Puerto Rico was unimaginable. 

 At this time, we are in the process of repairing the damage caused to the existing WQHA 
tower by the destructive force of the hurricane.  We are replacing about 40 feet of the top 
section of the tower that did not resist the hurricane wind forces and collapsed to the ground.  
We will, then, reinforce the tower with new guys and anchor bolts.  We hope to finish the 
tower repairs by the end of April, 2018. 

 Western New Life Inc. has ordered a new antenna from Jampro Antennas, Inc. and a 
new transmitter from Rhode and Schwarz that should arrive between April and May.  Our plan 
is to be ready to go on air on our post-auction channel by July 1, 2018. 

 


